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Falls City Fire Dept leaders elected 
( KLZA)--The Falls City Council approved the appointment of leadership of the
Falls City Volunteer Fire Department during the November 20th Council meeting.

Vernon Wisdom will serve as Fire Chief, Matt Beer will be the First Assistant
Chief and Tim Daniels will serve as Second Assistant Chief.

Fire Department members vote on leadership during their annual meeting.

Officers elected, that are not appointed by the Council, will include Brian Vice as
President;  Mike Mirelez as Vice President; Trevor Wisdom as Secretary and Jim
Hall as Treasurer.

The new officers and fire chiefs begin their duties January 1.
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